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March 4, 2022 
 
Mr. Paul Patane, Director MPD 

Arizona Department of Transportation 

 Through: Jason James, Regional Transportation Planner 

205 S. 17th Avenue, Mail Drop 310B 

Phoenix, AZ 85007 

 

RE: TIP Amendment for Transit Grants 

 

Dear Mr. Patane, 

 

The FMPO, doing business as MetroPlan, requests a Transportation Improvement 

Program amendment to recognize recent grant awards received by Mountain Line 

transit. The Executive Board approved this amendment on February 2, 2022 at a regular 

meeting. Attached for reference are the award letters, request from Mountain Line, and 

the amended TIP table. The fully amended TIP and related spreadsheet are attached 

separately to the email. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

David Wessel, Planning Manager 

MetroPlan 

928-699-3053 

 

 

Att: Amended MetroPlan TIP table 

 Mountain Line documentation 

 

Cc Jeff Meilbeck, MetroPlan Executive Director 

 Heather Dalmolin, CEO & General Manager, Mountain Line 

 Kate Morley, Deputy General Manager, Mountain Line 
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